
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 28 March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Weekly Awards 

Well done to all our subject award winners this week. 

Subject Awards go to… 

English Aleks D (Y8) Ebony S (Y11) 

Mathematics Dean R (Y8) Ava E (Y7) 

PE Devon S (Y8) Samantha B (Y11) 

Computing Charlie M (Y9) Aidan K (Y11) 

Geography Bailey C (Y7) Raph B (Y11) 

French Sarah K (Y8) Eleanor Q (Y11) 

RE Sophie D (Y8) Luca S (Y11) 

History Edward F (Y7) Laurence M (Y11) 

Art Aidan O (Y10) Hermione H (Y11) 

Music Millie W (Y10) Freddie C (Y11 

Science Elias S (Y7) Alesha D (Y10) 

 

Lent Events and Fundraising: reminders and updates 

Thanks for all your donations for the local food bank. Items can be left at reception or 

students can take them to the pastoral office. 

It would be great if we could gather some donations for our ‘Big Lent Walk’ for CAFOD, 

please use the following link if you would like to donate. We are now over half way to 

reaching our 800km total! 

Donate - Donation amount - JustGiving 

 

Year 11 Updates – a separate letter will be emailed with information on Easter revision and 

other updates specific to Y11. 

Next week: 

Tuesday 01/04 – Year 7 students who are going to Snaith, first transition day (parents 

should have received a letter from Snaith with the arrangements). 

Thursday 03/04 – GCSE Music practicals (Good luck to all the students who are recording 

their performances!) 

Friday 04/04 – Final day of this term. Fundraising non- uniform day (£1 donations will be 

collected next week). Our students will come together on this day for an Easter liturgy and 

this term’s awards assembly. There will be no homework club on Friday 4th April. 

 

See the next page… 

 

 

https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/holy-family-catholic-high-school-carlton/donation-amount


 

 

Parent Event in school – Wellbeing in Mind Team workshop Wednesday 02/04/25 (4.30pm 

to 6pm) 

As mentioned in previous weeks, the Wellbeing in Mind Team are hosting another session 

to support parents and carers. The focus of this will look at strategies around how parents 

can navigate the monitoring of social media and mobile phones/devices. If you would 

like to attend please email Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk 

 

Finally this week…  

Our Year 7 students have produced some amazing art work and here is a selection of 

these pictures to brighten your weekend. 

“Art has the role in education of helping children become like themselves instead of more 

like everyone else.” Sydney Gurewitz Clemens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Happy Mother’s Day’ to all the amazing women in our community who are mums, 

grandmas, aunties and carers. You do so much for our young people and we give thanks 

every day for your care and support. 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and don’t forget that the clocks ‘spring forward’ one 

hour on Sunday! 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 

mailto:Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk

